
Letter of Advocacy for Improved Signage and 

Lighting 

[Your Name] 

[Your Address] 

[City, State, Zip Code] 

[Email Address] 

[Date] 

[Recipient's Name] 

[Recipient's Title] 

[Recipient's Organization] 

[Recipient's Address] 

[City, State, Zip Code] 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I am writing to you as a concerned resident of [specific area or neighborhood] regarding the 

pressing issue of inadequate signage and poor lighting on [specific streets or intersections]. Over 

the past months, numerous incidents, including near-misses and accidents, have highlighted the 

urgent need for improvement in these areas to ensure the safety of pedestrians and motorists 

alike. 

Specifically, the lack of visible signage warning about [specific dangers, e.g. sharp turns, 

pedestrian crossings] and the insufficient lighting during night hours have contributed to a 

dangerous environment. I believe that by installing clearer signage and enhancing street lighting, 

we can significantly reduce the risks associated with these dangerous streets. 

Many residents, including myself, strongly advocate for the immediate evaluation and 

implementation of these improvements. We envision a community where everyone feels safe 

walking and driving, day and night. 

I kindly urge you to prioritize this matter and collaborate with the relevant departments to 

address these concerns. Together, we can ensure a safer environment for all community 

members. 



Thank you for your attention to this critical issue. I look forward to your response. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 


